
 

 

 
 

22 February 2018 

 

 

Dear Music Camp attendees 

 

I trust you are all looking forward to Music Camp on 2-4 March. It promises to be a great time of music 

making, and will also be a great way to make new friends across all of the year levels. 

 

BAGS GOING TO CAMP 

On Friday morning, please feel free to put your bags/pillows etc. in SHOR. I have attached the What to 

Bring list in case you need it. A reminder that the Music Captains would like us all to dress according to 

the theme ‘White Night’ for the Friday night dinner. 

 

SCHOOL BAGS 

If you would like to leave any school bags in SHOR over the weekend you may. The room will be opened 

up when we return from camp on Sunday afternoon.  

 

FREE DRESS DAY FRIDAY 2 MARCH 

A reminder to come to school on Friday in free dress. 

 

BUSES TO/FROM CAMP 

The buses will be leaving from Butler Street at 3:15pm. Please be up there with your bags/instruments as 

soon as you are dismissed from Lesson 4B. There will be two buses departing; Years 7, 8 and 9 will be on 

Bus 1, and Years 10, 11 and 12 will be on Bus 2. On the last day of camp the buses will leave Gold Coast 

Recreation Centre at 2:00pm and it is expected that we will be back at St Margaret’s no later than 

3:30pm. 

 

MEDICATION 

If you are required to take medication over the weekend, please let the teachers know upon arrival at the 

camp site. 

 

CAMP ADDRESS/CONTACT DETAILS 

For those of you who are arriving later on Saturday, or are being picked up early, the address for the 

camp is 1525 Gold Coast Highway, Palm Beach QLD 4221. Please ensure that written 

communication has been provided to the Music Department in advance of any alternate travel 

arrangements. 

 

I’m looking forward to the weekend being a fantastic time for all girls who are coming! 

 

Please feel free to email me if you have any questions/concerns. 

 

Mr King 


